
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The New York Mets are excited to welcome back 
Half Hollow Hills Little League to the Future Stars 

Program! 
 

As part of the program, all registered athletes in 
Half Hollow Hills Little League will have the opportunity to receive 

a ticket* to watch the New York Mets take on the  
Seattle Mariners on Friday May 13th at 7:10 pm 

 

Coaches and players in uniform will also be able to get on-field 
prior to the game here at Citi Field!  

 

This will also be a fundraiser for the HHHLL!  
The organization will receive $10 from every additional ticket 

purchased from friends, family and members of the community. 
Invite everyone! 

 

*Tickets are contingent on full participation in the program from the organization. 


